
  
COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

May 6, 2019 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met May 6, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Steve Greene, Keith Roe and 

Mark Fleming were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

The minutes of the April 29, 2019 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

Travis Garst, Solid Waste Director, reviewed the monthly activity report for April. He reported on maintenance 

of the equipment. 

 

Shannon Meier, Ambulance Director, reviewed the billing report for April. He said Stryker will be here to work 

on a cot.  

 

Steve Greene moved that the proper officer sign the agreement with File Safe for the shredder maintenance. 

Mark Fleming seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.   

 

Don Jacobs, Sheriff and Chris Petet, Custodian discussed the generator issues from Sunday. Don Jacobs 

discussed vehicle repairs. Don said he attended the Law Enforcement Memorial to escort the family of James 

Harrington, Jewell City Marshall from 1885. He discussed the pursuit from last Thursday. Don said on May 21st 

Jewell County will host the North Central Kansas PSAP 7 Area meeting.  

 

Darrell Miller, County Attorney, reviewed the Terracon agreement. Steve Greene moved that the proper officer 

sign the agreement with Terracon. Keith Roe seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, reported the progress on the Randall Road rocking project. Steve Greene 

reported several road concerns.  

 

Karen Boden, Pawnee Mental Health Board Member, read the Proclamation for May 2019 as Mental Health 

Month. Keith Roe moved that Jewell County Proclaim May as Mental Health Month. Mark Fleming seconded 

the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

The regular meeting was adjourned at 11:10 a.m. 

 

 

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Steve Greene, Chairman 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Mark Fleming, Member 


